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In accordance with a Letter of Understanding executed between the University and YSU-ACE on
September 7, 2023, the parties met on October 22, 2024 to discuss classification changes for the
position of Environmental Specialist. The classification changes will be updated in the Classification
Plan. Changes were made to the hourly rate and position title. The previous title was Environmental
Scientist. The details are listed below:

e Environmental Specialist -$22.61

If applicable, Organizational Development will create a plan to move all existing employees into the
above-mentioned classifications and will consult with YSU-ACE representative(s) prior to
implementation as needed.
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